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Important Notice regarding 
Court of Kahnawake 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Ohiarí:ha/June 2021) The Justice 
Services Division of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
wishes to issue a notice to the public regarding the Court of 
Kahnawà:ke (‘the Court’). 
 
Please be advised that any persons who have questions 
about court processes, tickets, weddings, trial dates, etc. 
should contact the Court directly during regular business 
hours. Staff are always available and willing to assist in any 
matters related to the Court and its activities/services. 
 
Please note that it is always unacceptable to contact the 
Justices of the Peace directly in court-related matters, as 
they will not engage in such discussions. 
 
The Court of Kahnawà:ke wishes to thank the community for 
its understanding and cooperation in these matters. 
 
For information, please contact the Court at 450-638-5647. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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